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Our Price $42,988
Specifications:

Year:  2021  

VIN:  3C6UR5JL8MG542453  

Make:  Ram  

Stock:  542453  

Model/Trim:  2500 Big Horn 4x4  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Pickup Truck  

Exterior:  [PW7] Bright White Clear Coat  

Engine:  Cummins 6.7L Diesel Turbo I6 370hp
850ft. lbs.

 

Interior:  Black/Diesel Gray Cloth  

Transmission:  6-Speed Shiftable Automatic  

Mileage:  79,647  

Drivetrain:  4 Wheel Drive

2021 Ram 2500 Big Horn 4x4 The 2021 Ram 2500 Big Hotn 4x4 is the
kid in class who does all the work on the project, except in this case the
kid gets the credit too. Designed to make difficult tasks easy, this Ram
is an ambitious person's best friend. With a Cummins 6.7L Diesel Turbo
I6 engine at the helm, towing and hauling will never be the same behind
the wheel of this truck. The Big Horn's exterior is more than just a pretty
face; it's complemented by a functional Spray-In Bedliner, protecting
your investment from the wear and tear of heavy loads. The 5th
wheel/Gooseneck hitch prep kit allows for allows for even greater utility
on those jobs where a trailer is a must. Chrome bumpers and a chrome
grille glint off the sun, adding so much swagger to a truck that has
plenty on it's own. The UConnect 4 with an 8.4-inch display is really a
blast to use, with a big screen and tons of useful apps you'll feel more in
control of your ride then ever before. Whether you're managing work
calls or enjoying your favorite tunes, the integrated voice command with
Bluetooth makes connectivity a breeze. The ParkSense Rear Park
Assist System provides peace of mind when maneuvering in tight spots,
while the comprehensive airbag system, including side airbags and
curtain airbags for the front, offers protection for you and your
passengers. Seize the opportunity to own a piece of unmatched
capability and comfort. This 2021 Ram 2500 Big Horn 4x4 isn't just a
truck; it's your next statement on the road ??? a symbol of strength,
sophistication, and unrivaled performance. This vehicle has been
reduced at below wholesale prices. READY for work and play! Give us
a call today! Can't make it in? We offer shipping all over the United
States. Ask your salesperson for shipping quotes. Financing is available
with competitive rates! Get pre-approved in no time by filling out a credit
application on the finance section of our website! We also offer industry
leading, highly rated
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Installed Options

Interior

- Front air conditioning  - Rear vents: second row - Dash trim: alloy - Door trim: alloy 

- Floor mat material: rubber/vinyl - Floor mats: front - Cruise control 

- Multi-function remote: keyless entry - Power outlet(s): 12V front  - Power steering 

- Push-button start - Clock - Compass - Digital odometer - External temperature display 

- Multi-function display - Powertrain hour meter  - Trip odometer 

- Front seat type: 40-20-40 split bench  - Rear seat folding: folds up  - Rear seat type: bench

- Upholstery: cloth

Exterior

- Active grille shutters - Front bumper color: chrome - Pickup bed light 

- Tailgate: power locking - Daytime running lights  - Exterior entry lights: approach lamps  

- Side mirrors: heated  - Towing mirrors - Spare wheel type: steel  

- Tire Pressure Monitoring System - Wheels: chrome clad 

- Front wipers: variable intermittent - Laminated glass: acoustic windshield  

- Power windows: safety reverse  - Rear privacy glass - Solar-tinted glass
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